
1

Sara Gee

From: Michael Haughey 
Sent: 05 October 2017 20:35
To: Planning
Subject: 6/2017/1662/ADV

WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening attachments or 
clicking links.
.

Good evening,

I write in relation to the above planning / advertisement issue.

I have seen the banners placed by the dry cleaners which are an eyesore and completely unnecessary.

They distract from the character of the high street.

All other shops / cafes etc on the high street seem to trade without the need for such advertisement.

The shop is clearly sign written already and is a well established dry cleaners. I think I speak for most local residents 
when I say I am well aware of that dry cleaners but choose to go elsewhere due to their extortionate prices and rude 
staff. All the signs in the world will not have that!!

My details are as follow:
Michael haughey
Anchor Cottage
Vineyards road
Northaw
EN6 4PH

Kind regards

Mike.




